
NOTICE  

Town of Lowell  

SELECT BOARD MEETING  

THE LOWELL SELECTBOARD WILL MEET ON  

Wednesday, June 22, 2021, AT 5:30 P.M.  

AT THE TOWN OFFICE BUILDING. 

 AGENDA:  

• Sign Orders 

• Approve minutes from June 9, 2021 

• Other Business 

                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

                                                                                                                                           SELECTBOARD: 
                                                                                                                                                     Richard Pion  

Alden Warner-Chm.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   Darren Pion 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

SELECT BOARD MEETING 

TOWN OF LOWELL 

Meeting held on June 22,  2021. 

  

Board members present:    

Alden Warner-Chm, , Darren Pion 

Christy Pion-Town Clerk/Selectboard Clerk 

Rebecca DiZazzo- Treasurer 

Calvin Allen-Road Commissioner   

Meeting was called to order at 5:35 p.m.  

 

GUEST:  

❖ Jason Powers- Town Resident 

❖ Dorothy Spoerl-Town Resident interested in Auditor’s position. 

Sign Orders: 

 

❖ Orders were approved and signed by the Board unanimously for the Treasurer.  

 

 

Minutes from June 9, 2021: 

 

❖ Minutes from June 9, 2021 have been approved and signed by the Board unanimously.  

 

Other Business: 

 

❖ Dorothy Spoerl, town resident, joined our meeting to let the Board know of the interest in becoming a Town 

Auditor. We have one position open for a 2-year Auditor  that had not been taken during Town meeting. 

Christy also mentioned that there was another interested party for the job, who spoke to her about it after 

Town meeting was done. With this information the Board decided that they would like a letter about why they 

would be a good fit for the job and a resume on their experience. The Board would like this information for 

the next Board meeting in a few weeks. Dorothy agreed to do this, and Christy will get in touch with the other 

interested party to have them do the same. 

❖ Jason Powers joined our meeting to get an update on when the Board would be removing the bus from the 

town right of way on his road. The Board assured him that they would be speaking with the owner of the bus 

on Monday and that the bus would be moved by the following weekend. Jason also wanted an update on 

when they would be fixing the road to be put back to its original center, the Board assured him that this would 

be done shortly after the removal of the bus. 



❖ Christy presented the Board with the LEMP (Local Emergency Management Plan) adoption renewal for them 

to review. After reviewing it, the Board approved the LEMP, and Alden, the board Chair signed the adoption 

renewal form. Christy will be sending this back to NVDA for the final approval. 

❖ Calvin updated the Board on the roadside tree cutting that was done on Cheney rd. and Lamphere rd. He also 

let the Board know that he would begin filling the potholes with cold patch this coming Wednesday the 23rd 

of June.  

 

 

 

Board Warrants:   

        

➢ General Order # 23     $                20,094.64 

➢ General Order # 24     $                  2,310.24 

➢ General Order # 25     $                20,614.42 

➢ Payroll Order # 13      $                  6,475.56 

 

 

                                                                                                                                 -------------------------------         

                                                                               

Signed by the Board for the Treasurer to draw checks totaling -                       $               49,494.86 

 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:33 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Christy M. Pion  

   
 

Next meeting date: July 13, 2021 at the Town Office Building 

  

  

_____________________________________         ______________________________________  

   


